
The Coalition Against Surprise Medical Billing is a partnership among employers, health 
insurance providers and other health organizations to advance common-sense Federal  
reforms to protect patients from exorbitant charges from out-of-network providers.

We encourage all those interested in protecting patients from surprise medical bills to join the Coalition Against 
Surprise Medical Billing. 

StopSurpriseBillingNow.com | @NoSurpriseBills

DIVERSE MEMBERSHIP INCLUDES

DRIVING MEDIA COVERAGE

FIRST IN PULSE:  
New Multimillion-Dollar Ad  

Campaign Against Surprise Bills

New Coalition To End Surprise Billings 
Intensifies Feud As Deadline Looms

“A new group that starkly 
opposes arbitration as 

expensive and burdensome”

AMPLIFYING THE MESSAGE

OUR PRINCIPLES

Avoid a costly, bureaucratic 
arbitration process that would 
increase premiums and raise 

taxpayer costs

Ensure fair, market-based 
benchmark rates for out-
of-network for providers

Protect patients from surprise 
medical bills sent by out-of-

network providers, particularly  
in emergency settings


